TEXAS STATE SOIL CONSERVATION BOARD
TEMFLE, TEXAS

The Texas State Soil Conservation Board met in it's offices in Temple,
Texas April 26, 1946 at 8:30 a.ms The meeting was called to order by
CeM. Carawny, Chairmam. Members present were J. P. Martin, Horace K.
Faweett and S. J. Payne, also present were V. C. Marshall, Execubtive
Director, Howard H. Goss, Chief of Emgimneering and Plamrnimg and Paul

H. Walser, State Conservationist, Soil Comservation Service. Mr. Walker
We Cardwell joined the Board in Austin on the 27the.

The minubes of the meebting of Mareh 4, 1946 were read and spproved.

The Determination of Need for the crestion of soil conservation distriets
in the following areas were oconsidered end approved: Gaines County Neo. 128,
Hockley County No. 129, Lamb Cownty No. 130 and Dallam County No. 131,

Alsc the ammexation to the Karmes County ScoilConservebion Distriect of

the territory located im Bee County.

Approval was given as to the Praoticability and Feasibility of the an~
nexation of additiomal territory to the Miller-Brazos Soil Conservation
Distriet No. 526, also to the San Diego-Agua Dulce No. 31l.

The supervisors of the Upper Elm Red Soil Conservation District submitted
changes - in the boundaries of subdivisions Nos 3 and 4 whivh were approved.

A change in the boundary in subdivisions 4 and 6 of the Willaey-Hidalgo
Soil Conservetion Distriet No. 312 was submitted and approved.

The sllimination of that part of Brooks County owned by the King Ranmch
from the Brooks Cownmty Soil Conservebion District was approved.

The Board then adjouwrned to attend a meeting of the"Friends of The Lang"
at the Mumicipal Auditorium beginning et 1:00 pe.m. and lasting until
3:00 peme The Board then adjourned te meet in Austin with the State
Board of Control at 10:30 a.m. Saturday morning April 27, 1946.

ATRIL 27, 1946, 10330 a«ms

The State Board met with the State Board of Conbrol for a discussion

of the budget for the next biennium. The appropriations requested were
discussed in detail and at the suggestion of Mr. C. M. Caraway, Chairman,

it was decided to ask for a 15% raise in the salaries of the secretary

and stenographer of the Board. The meeting was then adjourned at 11;30 a.m.
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